
Parsons, Susan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Marilee Dea <marileedea@comcast.net> 
Thursday, September 22, 2016 9:16 PM 
Parsons, Susan 
John Terrill 
hello Susan 

This is Marilee Dea, I would like to confirm that I am with the Partners of the Americas. I will be introducing the 
Costa Ricans on Sept 28th at 9: 15 or so. It will be short and the actual Costa Ricans statement will be even 
shorter. We are working with Hector Miramontes after the City Council introduction. He will show us around 
the chambers and City Hall and also talk with the Costa Ricans about areas of commonality. Marilee Dea RNP 
503 490 8248 
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1062 
Request of Marilee Dea to address Council regarding Oregon-Costa Rica 

Partners of the Americas (Communication) 

SEP 2 8 2016 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
Filed SEP .2 0 2016 AS FOLLOWS: 

MARY HULL CABALLERO YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 
Deputy 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


